Cornbank St James
Primary School
34 Marchburn Drive
Penicuik
Midlothian EH26 9HE
Tel 0131 271 4575
Fax 01968 679481
Email:
cornbank_ps@midlothian.gov.uk



Education

Headteacher Mrs S Bowen







25th August 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Chatham is expecting a baby in January. Mrs Chatham hopes to continue to work until December, if she remains well.

I will be working closely with the council's HR department so that her teaching position can be advertised immediately. I will keep you informed regarding interviews and when a successful candidate has been appointed to cover her maternity leave.

I am sure you will join with me in congratulating Mrs Chatham and wish her every success for the future.

Yours sincerely

Yvonne Gemmell

Acting Head Teacher

Mpronne Gemmell